
English:  
This week we are going to be finishing our Tim Peake non-fiction books, creating a 
contents page and a front cover.  
We will then we looking at rhyming poems and focusing on rhyming words.  

Phonics:    
We will be using monster phonics during our phonic lessons. 
This week we are looking at the sounds: 
y, ph, wh  
The words we are focusing on: love, something, coming, fly, why, new, 

use, there, where, boy 

Maths: 
This week we will be recapping our doubles and using our knowledge 
of doubles to find near doubles.  
We will then be looking at subtraction. We will be using our number 
bonds to help us subtract.     

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books get changed each Monday. Please make sure monster 
phonic books are kept in school bags so we can change them.   
 
Homework comes home on Friday and needs to be handed in on Wednesday.  
 
Your child will be tested on their spellings each Friday. Please support them 
with learning their spellings. Spellings for this half term went home before the 
half term break.  
 
Your child came home with star spelling words before the half term break. 
They need to learn those words for the next few weeks and will be tested 
before the Easter holidays.  
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Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday this half term so please make sure that your child has a full 
PE kit in school and that every item is named.    

★Please make sure your child’s reading books and diary is in their bag each day. Monster 
phonic books are changed every Monday and your child can choose from their coloured 
basket daily.    

★This week is science week. Each afternoon we will be looking at a different science 
investigation and the focus will be adaption and change.   

★ Sign up sheets for parents evening are now out. I look forward to seeing you then.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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